
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Mayor and Town Council of Clifton, Arizona will hold a public hearing on 

proposed changes to the Clifton Tax Code pursuant to A.R.S. § 42-6054. The proposed 

changes will amend the Town Tax Code to include a TPT (Transaction Privilege Tax) rate  

increase on the hotels classification, establish an additional tax on transient lodging and  

establish a Town Use Tax.  The hearing will be held at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, July 22, 2025, at  

Town Hall Council Chambers located at 510 Coronado Boulevard, Clifton, Arizona 85533. 

 

 

 *Members of the Clifton Town Council may attend either in person or by telephone, video, 

internet conferencing 

*Doors open to Council Chambers at 1:30 p.m. for public seating. The public may be asked to 

temporarily relocate if an executive session occurs. The public will be invited back into 

Council Chambers when the Council returns from executive session 

 

The undersigned certify that the Town of Clifton has met the posting requirements of  

A.R.S. 38-431.02  

 

Cecilia Jernigan, Town Clerk  

 

Posted this 17th day of July 2025 


